NOTICE TO VOTERS

If you will be unable to vote at the polls on the SPECIAL 1% SPECIFIC PURPOSE EXCISE TAX ELECTION DAY, TUESDAY, AUGUST 17, 2021, you may request an absentee ballot. The Absentee ballots will be available for Absentee Voting from July 2, 2021 through August 16, 2021 in the office of the County Clerk.  Early Voting will be available in the County Clerk’s Office beginning July 7, 2021 through August 13, 2021.  Please contact the Clerk’s Office at 307-684-7272 for more information.
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